
ATTENTION YOUTH IN GRADES 6-12 its time to 

“Connect with Kari”!  We are going to meet once each 

month during the summer to connect & check-in with 

each other at various locations.  Feel free to come 

once or all three times.  We know life is busy so no 

need to register just come when you can.  Pick up & 

drop off will be at the place each month.  This month we’ll meet at Jumpstart Nutrition 

on Tuesday, June 17th from 1:00-2:00 pm.  We hope to see you there! 

 
 

SUMMER COMMUNITY VACATION 

BIBLE SCHOOL 
  

When:  Monday, August 4th- 

Friday, August 8th 
  

Where:  Paynesville Elementary School 
  

Who:  Grades K-5th (Completed) 
  

Time:  9:00-11:30 am 

  

Registration is open!  Adult & Youth 

(Gr.6-12th completed) volunteers are needed. 

https://vbspro.events/p/paynesvillecommunityvbs2025 

  

 

THANK YOU FROM THE TRUSTEES! – Thank you to the following people who came 

to help with Grace Church’s yard work:  Bill Virant, Art Rittenhouse, Bruce Heitke, Jim 

Freilinger, Scott Schaefer, and Dean Heitke.  We appreciate your willingness to help 

keep our church landscaping looking so nice! 

  

 

LOST & FOUND ITEMS: We have accumulated several miscellaneous items over the 

past months.  Please take a look at the table located outside Kari’s office to see if any 

of these are yours.  Any items left after Sunday, June 15th will be donated or disposed 

of.  Thank you! 

EBENEZER CEMETERY ASSOCIATION ANNUAL PICNIC 

The Ebenezer Cemetery Association will be holding their annual picnic on Friday, 

June 20th at 6:00 pm at the Paynesville Historical Society. 

Everyone is welcome to attend!  Please bring a dessert or salad to share.  Everything 

else will be provided. 

 

 

ATTENTION 6TH-12TH GRADE YOUTH:  We have a youth 

kayaking day scheduled for Friday, June 27th from 9:00-

4:00 pm.  This is open to those youth entering 6th-12th grade 

but you must be able to kayak on your own.  We will meet at 

the Hwy 55 boat landing & kayak through the river to Rice 

Lake and to Tim & Joan Bruntmyer’s home.  We’ll have 

lunch & swimming and then kayak back to the Hwy 55 

access.  Please wear your swimsuit, bring a life jacket, a water bottle filled with water 

& a towel.  Please sign up on Kari’s door and let me know if you do NOT have access 

to a kayak and I will get you one.  The deadline to register is Sunday, June 22nd.  If you 

have any questions, please see Kari.  Thank you! 

  

  
 

 

 

 

OUR JUNE MISSIONS OFFERING WILL BENEFIT UMCOR “UNITED METHODIST 

COMMITTEE ON RELIEF” for humanitarian relief and disaster response in the United States 

and internationally. Their efforts are targeted in places where natural disasters, war, or conflict 

have done so much damage that communities are unable to recover on their own.  

To donate to this mission, please write out your check to Grace Church with “UMCOR Relief” 

on the memo line of your check. 

Thank you!  ~Grace Missions Team 

 

 

PARKING LOT REPAIRS AND PAINTING – Great news, both church parking lots will 

be undergoing some maintenance work..  Please help out by planning alternate 

parking from 7:00 a.m. on June 26th to 8:00 a.m. on June 28th.  The lots will not be 

available for parking during this time period. Thank you! 

https://vbspro.events/p/paynesvillecommunityvbs2025

